Dear Resident:

The Cherry Hills North Metropolitan District (the “District”) maintains the sanitary sewer infrastructure in the Cherry Hills North neighborhood.

The Board of Directors of the District, all of whom are neighborhood residents, has scheduled four (4) special neighborhood meetings in order to review options for stabilizing the finances of the District and to discuss other issues, including maintenance of the neighborhood identification/monument signs.

The meetings will be held at the Village Center (2450 East Quincy Avenue), in City Council Chambers from 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. on the following dates:

· Tuesday, April 29
· Wednesday, May 28 (joint meeting with the Cherry Hills North HOA)
· Thursday, June 26
· Tuesday, July 29

The Board of Directors encourages all residents to attend one of more of the above meetings.

Additional information regarding the District may be accessed at http://www.chnorthmetro.us/



